
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question (1) Following the introduction of the new waste collection 

rounds at the beginning of October, can the Convener 

confirm: 

a) That residents of West Harbour Road should have 

been entitled to expect their waste collection would 

continue 

b) The collection days and collection route references for 

West Harbour Road  

c) The date of the first report that no waste had been 

uplifted from West Harbour Road  

d) The date of the first waste collection was made from 

West Harbour Road 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What quality assurance process was used to ensure that no 

streets were omitted when designing the new waste 

collection routes? 

Answer (2)  
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